Dear NDHSAA,

I read in the Minot Daily News on April 3, 2017 that a man by the name of Wayne Monson of Minot was asking individuals to contact your office to have the Region 6 Boys' Basketball Tournament moved to the Minot Auditorium. I do not agree with Mr. Monson's request. I wish to have the tournament remain at the MSU Dome. I believe the Dome is one of the top facilities in the state with a wonderful new video board that fans appreciate a great deal.

I would have to believe your organization was very pleased with the success of the recently completed State Class B Boys' Tournament at the Dome. There isn't a bad seat in the house and staff and tournament officials do a great job in hosting the events.

Please keep the Region 6 Boys' Tournament at the MSU Dome.

Sincerely,

Maynard Sandberg

Minot, ND

